PLYMOUTH COUNTY RETIREMENT ASSOCIATION



60 Industrial Park Road Plymouth, MA 02360 Tel: (508) 830-1803 Fax: (508) 830-1875 www.pcr-ma.org

RETIREMENT BOARD

Thomas J. O'Brien, Chairman *Treasurer*Joseph F. McDonough *Elected Member*Pamela J. Avitabile *Appointed Member*

John Sciara

Elected Member

James E. Harrington

Appointed Member

Padraic P. Lydon, Esquire *Executive Director*

DATE:

April 8, 2024

TO:

PCRA Retirees and Beneficiaries

FROM:

Padraic P. Lydon, Esq., Executive Director

Plymouth County Retirement Association

RE:

Phone calls regarding withdrawal of retirement funds

We are posting this message to remind our members to be aware of any phone calls purporting to be from the Plymouth County Retirement Association (PCRA) regarding an "authorization" to withdraw any amount of funds from your PCRA "account."

Please be advised that if you are receiving a benefit as a retiree or beneficiary, or you are an active employee/member of our system, you cannot withdraw any funds. Any calls referring to such a transaction is fraudulent.

Do not provide any financial information to anyone claiming to be from Plymouth County Retirement Association.

If you receive one of these calls, or have any questions in general, please contact the Plymouth County Retirement Association at 508-830-1803.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Padraic P. Lydon, Esq.

Executive Director

Plymouth County Retirement Assoc.